North Coast Railroad Authority
419 Talmage Road, Suite M
Ukiah, CA 95482
707-463-3280

November 13, 2018

Secretary Brian C. Annis

California State Transportation Agency
915 Capitol Mall

Suite 3508

Sacto., Ca. 95814

Dear Secretary Annis:
SB 1029 (McGuire) has recently been signed into law and will take effect January 1, 2019.

This bill requires the Transportation Agency and the Resources Agency to conduct an assessment to
determine the most appropriate way to dissolve the North Coast Railroad Authority (NCRA) and to
dispense with its assets and liabilities. Under the bill, this assessment and report back to the legislature
is to be completed before July 1, 2020.

Accordingly, NCRA has directed its Executive Director to cooperate fully with this assessment and to
provide access to any and all records requested by the state agencies.

If you or your staff have any specific requests, questions or concerns regarding any NCRA related matter,
please contact NCRA's Executive Director, Mitch Stogner. His cell phone number is 510-915-2656. We

look forward to working with you on the assessment with the goal of an orderly transition as envisioned
under Senator McGuire’s SB 1029.

Regards,

Hal Wagenet
Chairman North Coast Railroad Authority

CC: State Senator Mike McGuire




North Coast Railroad Authority
419 Talmage Road, Suite M
Ukiah, CA 95482
707-463-3280

November 13, 2018

Secretary John Laird

California Natural Resources Agency
1416 9" Street

Suite 1311

Sacto., Ca. 95814

Dear Secretary Laird:

SB 1029 (McGuire) has recently been signed into law and will take effect January 1, 2019.

This bill requires the Resources Agency and the Transportation Agency to conduct an assessment to
determine the most appropriate way to dissolve the North Coast Railroad Authority (NCRA) and to
dispense with its assets and liabilities. Under the bill, this assessment and report back to the legislature

is to be completed before July 1, 2020.

Accordingly, NCRA has directed its Executive Director to cooperate fully with this assessment and to
provide access to any and all records requested by the state agencies.

If you or your staff have any specific request, questions or concerns regarding any NCRA related matter,
please contact NCRA’s Executive Director, Mitch Stogner. His cell phone number is (510) 915-2656. We

look forward to working with you on the assessment with the goal of an orderly transition as envisioned
under Senator McGuire’s SB 1029.

Regards,

Hal Wagenet
Chairman North Coast Railroad Authority

CC: State Senator Mike McGuire




